Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 4:20 PM

To: 'Dennis Dettloff'

Cc: '‘Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@unitedpacific.com)’; 'ed.c.ralston@p66.com’; Roe, Dilan,
Env. Health

Subject: Fuel leak case RO219 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600101476- UNOCAL #5043, 449

Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Dennis,

Your extension request for the submittal of the Remedial Action Report to August 31, 2016 for the subject fuel leak case
has been approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 1:05 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@unitedpacific.com) <wsprague@ unitedpacific.com>; Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Roe,
Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Subject: RE: Fuel leak case RO219 - 449 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Keith:

| spoke to Paul at Paradiso and he expects that we will complete the excavation by the end of June. Therefore | would
like to propose that the Site Remediation Report be submitted on or before August 31°%. Let me know if this is
acceptable to you.

Best Regards,

Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group

Direct + 916 503 1261 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com

Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com
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From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 2:31 PM

To: Dennis Dettloff

Cc: Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@unitedpacific.com); Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel leak case RO219 - 449 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland




Dennis,

Thank you for the information. Based on the moratorium, please provide ACEH with a revised date for the Remedial
Action Plan report submittal.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 2:26 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health <Dilan.Roe@acgov.org>

Cc: Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@unitedpacific.com) <wsprague@unitedpacific.com>; ed.c.ralston@p66.com; Mark
Mathiowetz <Mark.Mathiowetz@anteagroup.com>

Subject: Fuel leak case RO219 - 449 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland

Keith:

Please see the attached document from the City of Oakland and the email below indicating the moratorium for our
excavation work. Let me know if you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group

Direct + 916 503 1261 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com

Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com
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From: paul@pminc.net [mailto:paul@pminc.net]

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 2:07 PM

To: Dennis Dettloff

Subject: 449 Hegenberger Oakland wet season moratorium

Dennis,

The City of Oakland Plan check engineer Jing Wong has approved our work plan and drawing for our scope of work.
The City of Oakland has a grading work moratorium from October 15 until April 15 inclusive.

No grading work will be done during the wet season.

See ordinance 1810B and 12.08.165 see attached document from the City of Oakland Building department.

Paul Paradiso

Paradiso Mechanical Inc.
2600 Williams St.

San Leandro, Ca. 94577
510-614-8390 ext.102
510-432-6388 cell
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